
 
 

DATE:  January 8, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 for Invitation for Bids 39351 – Coastal Oaks Mitigation Area (COMA) 
Annual Terrestrial/Aquatic Herbicide Treatment of Invasive Exotic Species FY 2023-24 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the above referenced solicitation: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses has been extended until: 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, 
January 16, 2024 . 

2. Question: Is there any history of herbicide applications at COMA? And, if so, what equipment, 
herbicides, and species were targeted? 

Yes, the District has had a herbicide contract on the site since 2018 to target the species identified in 
ATTACHMENT A – STATEMENT OF WORK of the solicitation. 

3. Question: Is the budget for this Bid based on similar, historical applications?  

Yes, the budget for this Bid is based on similar historical applications. 

4. Question: Is there water access for making herbicide solutions onsite at COMA? 

There is a drainage ditch that runs through the site and an artesian well with a valve for accessible 
water. 

5. Question: Are all herbicides required to have an aquatic label for use at COMA? 

It is the contractor’s responsibility to use the appropriate herbicide based upon the application. 
Approximately half the site is a wetland. 

6. Question: We need to know if the 39 acres is 39 acres per month or 39 divided over 21 months? 

It is the same 39 acres that require monthly treatment for both years and will need to be treated each 
month. 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 


